

FORRESTER PARK GOLF CLUB COURSE COMMITTEE

Minutes of a meeting held on Friday 22nd September 2017.

Present; Craig Lockwood, Tim Forrester-Muir, Jeff Taylor, David Gillespie, Margaret Triston, Geoff Pettitt

1. **The Minutes** of the last meeting were approved.

2. Matters Arising;

- A). Winter Rules are now in play, as of the 1st of October.
- B). Low Branches on 18th Holes have been cut and outsourced work still needed for tops of trees.
- C). Appearance of the 1st and 10th tee are still being looked into, however the hedge on the 10th tee has been cut to create space around the back of the tee.
- D). Jeff has looked into costings and very expensive to buy. We are calling out to any carpenters that would like to help make a board for the 1st tee. Please contact Jeff if interested.
- E). Overhanging trees on 13th are to be still looked into but will also be needing outsourced work from a tree surgeon.
- F). Signs have been placed on tees to use divot boxes and new boxes to be introduced on 8th and 12th.
- G). Working parties are working well, next working party on 9th October @ 1:30pm.

3. Maintenance Issues;

- A). Green keepers report see attached.
- B). Roping will be put out in due course, please can we ask all members to follow the roping, hoops and lines where needed.
- C). Trimming of the trees on the 5th has now been done.
- D). The maintenance of the cleared areas will be looked into through the winter period.
- E). Trimming the top of the 12th trees entering the approach will be looked into along with all other big tree work.

4. Development Issues;

- A). Continuing to clear the 17th pond cleared throughout the winter if weather allows.
- B). Clearing of the 1st/ 2nd ditch to help appearance of holes.
- C). Flail attachment hired in to cut the perimeters of the course, 2nd, 3rd, 4th, 5th holes.

5. Suggestions for Improvements;

- A). No suggestions were input this month, please can we encourage all members to enter suggestions. All will be discussed in our meetings.

6. Any other Business;

- A). We will be assessing the OOB posts at the back of 12th hole and assessing the wording of the scorecard in April 2018.

7. **Date of next Meeting;** 3rd November 2017